
HEBER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
REPORT TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
MEETING DATE:  September 15, 2022 
 
FROM:  Laura Fischer, General Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Waive Ordinance 220 Section 4 Prohibiting the Sale and 

Consumption of Alcohol in the Park During for the Heber Fall Fiesta 
on October 29, 2022. 

 
ISSUE: Shall the Board waive Ordinance 220 Section 4 for the Heber Fall 

Fiesta on October 29, 2022. 
 
GENERAL MANAGER RECOMMENDATION: 
Waive Ordinance 220 Section 4 prohibiting the sale and consumption of alcohol in the 
park during the Heber Fall Fiesta on October 29, 2022. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
NONE 
 
DISCUSSION: 
This year we are using the theme “Day of the Dead” and our fiesta will have free 
carnival games, great food & drinks, car show, craft vendors, alter, and haunted maze.  
We will be focusing on having more vendors with activities for kids and more food, 
drinks and items for sale.  Our vendor forms are on line and Diahna Garcia-Ruiz from 
Proyecto Heber is handling the fiesta vendors and will secure the health permits.  
Proyecto Heber is also going to running the Beer Garden, which will require that the 
Heber Public Utility District waive Ordinance 220 to allow for the sale of alcohol in Tito 
park for this one day/night event. 
 
HPUD has adopted Ordinance 220 that prohibits the sale and consumption of alcohol in 
Tito Huerta Park.  In order for the Heber Fall Fiesta event to have alcohol sold and 
consumed, the HPUD Board must waive Ordinance 220 for a one-day event to be held 
on Saturday, October 29, 2022. 
 
Proyecto Heber must complete all the necessary documents to secure a permit from the 
Bureau of Alcohol Beverage Control.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that HPUD Board waive Ordinance 220 to allow the sale of alcohol 
on October 29, 2022. 
 
ALTERNATIVES: 
 

1) Do not waive Ordinance 220 to allow to sale of alcohol at the Heber Fall Fiesta 
event. 

2) Provide alternative direction from staff. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Laura Fischer, General Manager 


